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Dear resident, 

Council Tax freeze 
Wandsworth Council is freezing your Council Tax to help in the Cost of Living crisis. 
Thanks to our freeze, you will now pay the lowest Council Tax in the country.  

Alongside freezing the main element of your Council Tax for the second year running, 
we are delivering better services for all.

l	Greener borough: Guaranteed weekly bin collections, free monthly Mega Skips, and 
we’ll bring in food waste collection for every street this year.

l	Safer streets: More School Streets than ever before, more CCTV cameras, and 
doubled support for victims of domestic violence. 

l	Stronger communities: Two new libraries, free school uniforms, and £15 million 
Cost of Living support package – the most generous response in London. 

We are creating a fairer, compassionate, more sustainable Wandsworth. Through 
sound financial management, we will lead a decade of renewal for our borough:

l	Double our investment in roads and pavements 
l	Build 1,000 new council homes for local families 
l	Be a carbon neutral council by 2030

Looking after our most vulnerable residents is crucial. We will continue to provide 
excellent care for our older residents and support our NHS. An increase of 2 per cent 
in the adult social care levy this year will help to fund this vital work.  

Wandsworth is a fantastic place to live. Our strong, diverse communities represent 
the best of modern Britain. Our plan will help keep Wandsworth special and make 
sure all residents can share the exciting opportunities our borough provides.

Best wishes,


